_
CONNECTICUT BROADCASTERS ASSOCIATION

September 13, 2019
TO: All CBA Members
FROM: Kristin Okesson, Secretary, CBA Board

The 2019 Annual Meeting of the CBA will be on Wednesday, November 6th at the Armed Forces
Reserve Center in Middletown. The meeting will be held prior to lunch at approximately noon ET, and
will follow a sales presentation for all members by The Swagger Institute which begins at 9:00 AM.

Four (4) directors are to be elected by the membership prior to the meeting for three-year terms
beginning January 1, 2020 and ending December 31, 2022. The CBA nominating committee has
recommended and the CBA board has approved the following slate:

-Jennifer Parsons, WZBG-FM
-Andy Russell, Hall Communications
-Rich Graziano, WTNH-TV

CBA voting members may also nominate candidates that are from a CBA member station in good
standing, members of senior management, and willing to serve if elected. Any such nominations
must be received in writing at the offices of CBA President Michael Ryan by 5§ PM on Friday,
September 27th via the e-mail or mailing addresses below.

Sincerely,

e

Kristin Okesson
Secretary
Connecticut Broadcasters Association

P.O.Box 1785 Avon, Connecticui 06001
860-305-2038 e mryan@ctba.org
www.ctha.org




